Dear xxxxxxxx, 

We have observed that you have been rated below the company average performance standards for the Review period April YYYY to March YYYY.

We will closely monitor your performance for the next 30 days starting today. During this period, your immediate supervisor will work closely with you and coach you on improving your performance. A review of your performance after 30 days will be conducted to see if you require any further assistance.

We sincerely hope the guidance and feedback given will help you in meeting the company standards. We look forward to see you excel in your work and continue to be an asset for the organization.

Yours Sincerely

NAME

Head Human Resources
